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MEC SCOTT TAKES BUDGET ROADSHOW TO DUMBE MUNICIPALITY 
 

PAULPIETERSBURG - Ever so passionate about financial challenges facing rural communities, 

KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Finance, Mrs Belinda Scott, threw down the gauntlet to the people of 

Dumbe Municipality today to seize opportunities brought by the government to better their lives. 

MEC Scott told residents of Dumbe that 2018 is the year of efficient spending, renewal, unity and 

job creation. She jolted Dumbe young people to grab the chances being offered by the government 

to ease the pressure of unemployment. She availed her department saying a lot of opportunities 

and intervention were being made to assist communities. 

“I want to say to the people of Ophuzane, the people of Dumbe, this is your future, grab it, use it 

and by so doing you would have accomplished a better life,” said MEC Scott. 

MEC Scott was at Dumbe as part of her Post-Budget Road Show to engage with local residents 

on the Provincial Budget as mandated by the Constitution. 

MEC Scott engaged the local residents of Ophuzane in Ward 8 at length about the day-to-day 

challenges they face. She was however, pleased with the strides that the government has made in 

bringing critical services to the people of Dumbe. 

“Perhaps it is vital that I highlight some of the strides we have made in the district and in particular 

in Dumbe. These include the provision of electricity. Access to electricity is important not only to 

industries but to households. I am proud to tell you that eDumbe Local Municipality has increased 

access to electricity from 50% in 2006 to 71% in 2016,” said MEC Scott. 

As part of her roadshow programme, Scott donated four sewing machines to the local Inkululeko 

Development Project (a group of women who sew church and school uniforms to create 

employment opportunities for local women). 

She also donated furniture stationery and learning resources to Esiphakama Crèche ,  also donated 

sewing machines uniforms. HoD Simiso Magagula also committed to assist this crèche to have 

clean running water and provide proper toilets for the little children. 

“We will send our engineer to assess the facility and determine what is it that we can do to assist. 

We will do all in our power to improve the lives of these children. This is our future,” he concluded. 

For more information please contact Director of Communications, Musa Cebisa, on 071 687 8777 or Media 

Liaison Officer, Nathi Olifant, on 072 292 2502. 
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